
PUBLIC HEARINGS NOTICE

Honourable, Dr. Tlou Chokoe 
Chairperson of  the Portfolio Committee  
of  Social Development

INVITATION TO ATTEND THE PUBLIC 
HEARINGS ON OLDER PERSONS 
AMENDMENT BILL
Chairperson of the Portfolio Committee of Social Development, Hon. Dr. Tlou Chokoe 
invites members of the public and interested parties to attend the public hearings on 
the Older Persons Amendment Bill to be hosted as follows:

1st Public hearing:
Friday, 11 October 2024
10H00AM // Johannesburg City Hall 

2nd Public hearing:
Wednesday, 16 October 2024 
10H00AM // Hammanskraal Community Centre

The Bill seeks to amend the Older Persons Act, 2006, so as to insert new definitions, to insert 
new provisions relating to the monitoring and evaluation of all services to older persons and 
for the removal of older persons to a temporary safe care without a court order, to tighten up 
the existing implementation and compliance measures, to effect some textual amendments for 
greater clarity and to provide for matters connected therewith. 

For written submissions and to request copies of the Bill please  
contact Committee Coordinator, Mr Sipho Nqwala at 0605331975 or  
e-mail: SNqwala@gpl.gov.za on or before 19 October 2024.


